
Minutes  

of the meeting of the Executive Committee  

of the International Young Physicists’ Tournament 

 

Winterthur, 14
th

 July 2005  

 

Participants:  

 

Gunnar Tibell – President, 

Andrzej Nadolny – Secretary General,  

Alfredo Mastrocola – Treasurer,  

Rudolf Lehn,  

Valentin Lobyshev,  

Alan Allinson,  

Wolfgang Pils, 

Frantisek Kundracik,  

Georg Hofferek – by invitation. 

 

 

 

1.    It is unclear, if two teams (Nigeria and Russia 2) still absent, will come and when.  

      The decision concerning drawing lots should be taken by the LOC. 

 

2.    Executive Committee agrees that PFs with Swiss team will take place in the  

       Canton Schule, where is place enough for visitors and local press.  

 

3.    Executive Committee recommends that Jury members giving extreme marks, very  

       different from other jurors, should explain their marks.   

 

4. The President informed about the letter from US Association for YPT asking a written  

        approval. The problem should be discussed at the IOC meeting.  

 

5.  The Treasurer informed that there is no money on the bank account of the IYPT. 

 

 

  

 
     Secretary General          President 
         of the IYPT        of the IYPT 

 

 

 

   Dr. Andrzej Nadolny             Prof. Gunnar Tibell 
 


